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We're Go ng on a Bear Hunz’

Michael Rosen Helen Oxenbury

Phonics

consolidating our Phase 3 leaming from
last term hefore moving on to the final
sets of Phase 3 sounds. This is quite o
Jump so your continued support at home
is really, appreciated. We will continue to
and, hooks sent home. There will be an
iwite to watch a phonics session this
term so keep an eye on Seesaw for
dates.

Teachers: Monday— Thursday: Mrs
Murgatroyd Friday: Mr Coleman
Teaching Assistant: Mrs Buckingham &

Mrs Pascoe

Owr new topic for the Spring term is ’ " Amazing Animals. We will find out all
Ouwr topic is all-encompassing so each area of leaming will he animal-themed from patterns in art to animal
rhwthms in music. We are hoping to- hegin our storytelling journey and, get the children using story maps to
tell ‘We're Going on a Bear Hunt' using actions and beginning to draw their own text maps.

Real Life Experiences
-Developing friendships within the class and how we
-Using knives and, forks to eat.
-Story-telling to an audience.

-Going on a schoot trip to the Seal Sanctuary.
-Enjoying live music from the ‘Saxotronics,’
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